cc - Dr.Giwliano Briganti Vicolo del Borghetto 15A Rome, Italy

February 22, 1967

Dr. Ugo Bozzi Ugo Bozzi Editore Via Polonia 9 Rome, Italy

Dear Dr. Bozzi:

Thank you very much for your kind letter of February 6th, your help in the matter of Busiri Vici's book, and your extreme kindness in sending me a copy of Giuliano's book. The latter has arrived safely and I believe it is not only a very useful and serious contribution but, also, the most handsome art book I have seen this year.

I am in the process of trying to find useful material for Busiri Vici's new book and will certainly keep you informed.

I shall be in Rome from about June 21st and much look forward to seeing you again and discussing Batoni and other matters.

With most grateful wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Anthony M. Clark Director

AMC:em

Dear Gularo.

Varurelli beaunque.
Mary warm corgrat
who has to you both
on your other a bes
publicanon!

Lare